
             

                                

 
 

Woodthorne Primary School 
Woodthorne Road South 
Tettenhall  
Wolverhampton  
WV6 8LX  
 
 
 
Tel: 01902 558544 
 

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org 
 
Headteacher 
Mr T Hinkley 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema OBE 
 

 

 

 
Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust 

Company Number: 08566185 

Year 2 Team Building & Outdoor Pursuit visit  
Thursday 9th September 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,        14th July 2021 
 
  
We will be kicking the academic year of 2021 off exactly as we mean to go on- by working 
together effectively as a team and having loads of fun in the process!  
 
We have booked the very first visit of the year to Edgmond Hall where the day will be jam-
packed with team building opportunities and outdoor adventures. This visit is due to take place 
on Thursday 9th September and will cost £8.00.  
 
We ask that children arrive to school at the normal time of 8:40am  
Children will be also be collected at the normal time of 3:10pm 
 
Children will need to wear clothing appropriate for outdoor learning. We suggest tracksuit 
bottoms, a t shirt, a jumper and a pair of trainers. We also ask that you pack weather 
appropriate clothing on the day i.e. a raincoat, hat, sun cream etc. It is very difficult to 
anticipate the weather day-to-day, let alone September, so please just pack whatever you think 
will be necessary on the day!  

 
Please give permission for your child to attend the visit and make your payment of £8.00 by 
Friday 3rd September at the very latest. If you are in receipt of free school meals and require 
support with payment, please contact the school office who will be happy to assist where we 
can.  
 
We were already excited for September anyway, but this trip is the cherry on the top! 
 

 
Yours Faithfully 
Mr T. Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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